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In early June 2016, a Kitsilano area apartment storage locker was broken into and several boards and 
accessories were stolen.                                                                                                                                                
Vancouver Park Rangers have subsequently recovered the boards and turned them over to the VPD where they 
have been returned to the owner. If you have any information that may assist in this investigation, please 
contact Constable Jamie Gibson of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit   jamie.gibson@vpd.ca  or 604-717-9094   
File Number VA16-100377 
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